
 
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
 
DATE:   April 10, 2019 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 – Knoxville Urban Wilderness Gateway Park 

Infrastructure 
 
BIDS  TO BE OPENED: April 17, 2019, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to provide proposed digital grading information for the use 
by potential bidders in developing grading take-offs for their bid. 
 
Data for the existing and proposed grading surfaces has been posted in a .zip file at the 
electronic link provided to those who submitted a Bid Document request form and is titled 
“UWG BP1 Surfaces.zip”. 
 
This information is not intended to become a part of the project documents; it is only being 
provided as a convenience to bidders if they choose to use it. Any submitted bid is bound to the 
information contained in the project plans and specifications. 
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